July 9 , 2010

To:  Gavin Keulks, Faculty Senate President

From:  Diane Baxter, Head, Dept. of Music

RE:  Music proposal to establish C grade as standard

Greetings:

The curriculum proposal from music is to establish the following policy:

All coursework in the music major must be passed with a grade of C or better.  

This is not a change in any other way to WOU music programs or degree requirements.  It is an academic standard that the Music Department wishes to maintain and is in alignment with the Music Department Student Handbook.

